
From: Jenna Lifhits <jlifhits@weeklystandard.com>
To: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Date: 11/28/2016 2:08:21 PM

Subject: Integrity of Election Process

Hello Chaney and Rob,

I'm writing to request a statement from Governor Haley for The Weekly Standard regarding concerns that ballots cast by 
felons and illegal aliens account for the president-elect's having lost the popular vote nationally. 

Do Governor Haley's October 20 comments to TWS about the integrity of this election and the fairness of the voting process 
still stand? Does the Governor believe that millions of illegal votes cost the president-elect the popular vote?
 
Thank you.

Best,
Jenna

-- 

Jenna Lifhits
860-614-2534
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